
Construction Will Begin This Summer
This project creates space for up to 300 additional 
students. The Eastlake High School addition will include  
12 classrooms and support spaces in the north wing of  
the building that will open in Fall 2026. One portable will  
be added to the site to house the library for one year.

Join us for an informational meeting 
Wednesday, May 14 at 7 p.m. in 
the Eastlake High School commons. 
Learn more about the school addition 
design, construction schedule and 
meet members of the project team!

The Eastlake High School Addition is funded by the 
2022 Building Excellence Capital Construction Levy.

Please join us for aPlease join us for a
Good Neighbor Open House

Wednesday, May 14
7:00 – 8:00 p.m.

Eastlake High School
400 228th Ave NE

Sammamish, 98074

Lake Washington 
School District

Eastlake High 
School Addition

Thank you, 

voters!


